
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 

Diamondhead Baptist Church 

68780 Diamondhead Dr. North 

Diamondhead, MS 

 

May 8th and 22nd, 2008      www.bayoaksquiltguild.org             
 

 

Treasurer’s Report A full treasurers report will be available at the business meeting. 

                                                                            

Kaleidoscope of Quilts Show    We had a wonderful and very successful show thanks to our committee of Kay 

Buccola, Melba LaCaze and JoAnn LaLone.  The beautiful Blue Light Special quilt was purchased by a silent 

auction by Jane Mayfield who now has it hanging in her entrance hall…thanks so much and may you get many 

years of enjoyment from it.  Thanks so much to all members that did so much to make this happen. Your 

beautiful quilts and helping hands are what made the show such a success.  

 

May Birthdays           Best wishes to:  Bill S 5/05, Kay B 5/25 and Mary Ellen H 5/27. 

 

GSQA Classes      Saturday, May 17, 2008.  Our class will be “Fractures/ 3-D Blocks” taught by Marilyn 

Rose. Class will be held at the Diamondhead Baptist Church from 9:00am to 3:00pm. Please bring your sewing 

machine and usual sewing equipment.  Therese Springer will be collecting money for the class and kits at our 

May 8th meeting.  If you can’t make the meeting but want to take the class be sure to get in touch with Therese. 

Fees are:   Bay Oaks member + GSQA member pays $10 

                  GSQA member only pays $20 

                  Bay Oaks member only pays $15 

                  Not a member of either guild pays $30 

                  All kits are $10 each 

Members who have forgotten to renew their GSQA membership may pay and renew at Thursdays meeting. 

 

This is a bargain for an all day class! 

 

Ugly fabric challenge     Solveig Wells suggested that we have an ugly fabric challenge and after discussion by 

the board it was decided to do so.   Tentatively the “ugly fabric” will be purchased and everyone that wants to 

participate will buy a fat quarter of it and use it in a very prominent way in their quilt.  All rules and information 

for this challenge will be in your next newsletter. 

 

Retreat     Melba is compiling information about a place for our retreat and news will be forthcoming.  

 

New Business    Our in house classes will resume, MQA gathering in October and a special function for our 

guild in January will all be discussed at the business meeting. 

 

 

. 

.Don’t forget to bring your Show and Tell  

 

Sew Long, Gloria Burlette   

 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org/

